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EVENT DETAILS FOR GUESTS WITH BOOTHS
BOOTH CHECK-IN

*We are asking that guests with booths check-in at the festival site between 10:00-10:30 a.m.  

*We ask that you check in at the Booth Check-in table in order to obtain your transferable guest pass(es), learn your booth location, and get help with carrying large items.  You can also pay for your booth at this time if you have not done so already.  

*Arriving early will ensure your being able to bring in items that would later be prohibited by security (for example, boxes of  brochures, a table cloth, your pop-up, etc), get set up, and be able to catch a shuttle to the parade, if desired. 

*If you have not already done so, please contact Sherri at 970-472-8777 to let me know if you have or don’t have a pop-up and are thus in need of a shaded location.  We want you to be happy and situated in a place you are comfortable in terms of both shade and sound levels.   

*There will be an unloading zone on Plum Street that you can pull up to, get help with unloading, and then have your items watched while you go back and park.  

*We really want you in the parade and have made arrangements with security to have your set-up booths guarded while the parade is going on.  Use common sense and don’t leave items of great value of personal significance.  

*Remember that on your re-entry after the parade, you will have to go through normal security.  So please have your booth fully set-up before leaving it, and then come back with only truly essential items in clear baggies or nothing larger than a clutch purse.  

*Shuttles to the parade will leave at 11:10, 11:20, 11:30 and 11:40 a.m.
*PLEASE NOTE that we have sound checks going on from 10-12.   Please do your best to keep noise levels down as a courtesy to our musicians. 
*To transfer your guest passes between your staff, please do so off festival grounds (as your replacement will not be able to get in without it). 

*Our Booth Concierge, Ms. Eloise Emery, will be on site all day to assist you with your needs.   Sherri Reichow can be reached prior to the fest at 970-472-8777.
